
Workshop on Nurturing Skills in Programme Project Report (PPR) 

Preparation 

The Directorate of Distance Education (DDE), MANUU organized an online workshop on 

Academic Integrity, held during 7th September 2022 at DDE Library at 12.00 pm to 1.30 p.m.   

Eighty four participants of different Department of University participated online Workshop. 

The workshop focused on honing skills in Programme Project Report (PPR) preparation. 

Esteemed speakers and experts delved into various aspects of crafting effective project reports 

and designing syllabi for certificate and diploma programs. 

Prof. Mohd. Razaullah Khan, Director of DDE, extended a hearty welcome to the participants, 

emphasizing the significance of the workshop in enhancing their project report writing skills. 

Prof. V. Venkaiah, Former Vice-Chancellor of Krishna University and Adviser at DDE 

Address on 'Preparation of Programme Project Report'.  He discussed the intricacies of 

preparing a comprehensive Programme Project Report (PPR), providing valuable insights and 

guidelines. 

Prof. Gulfishaan Habeeb, Professor at DDE and Head of the Academic Affairs Unit, address 

on 'Credit Framework and Syllabus Designing of Certificate and Diploma Programmes.  She 

shared expertise on structuring credit frameworks and designing syllabi for certificate and 

diploma programs, ensuring alignment with academic standards and industry requirements. 

Participants engaged in an interactive session, posing questions and sharing insights, thereby 

enriching the learning experience and fostering collaborative learning. 

The workshop provided a conducive platform for participants to refine their skills in 

Programme Project Report preparation and syllabus designing, thereby empowering them to 

excel in their academic and professional pursuits. Such initiatives are instrumental in fostering 

continuous learning and skill development in the academic community. 

Prof. Najmus Saher, Head of the STRAQ Unit, concluded the session, highlighting the key 

takeaways and encouraging participants to apply the knowledge gained in their academic and 

professional endeavour’s. 

Dr. Istiyaq Ahmed, Convener of the STRAQ Unit, expressed gratitude to the speakers, 

organizers, and participants for their active involvement and contributions towards making the 

workshop a success. 

 


